
From: Tina Buschmann <tlou59@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 4:17 AM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Assembly meeting time 
 
November 4, 2022 
 
Dear Assembly, 
 
I’m writing in support of changing the regular Assembly meeting time to 
6:00 pm. It has never made sense to me to have meetings during the work 
day when the majority of the Borough’s population is working and unable to 
attend.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tina Buschmann 
PO Box 1367 
Petersburg, Alaska 99833 
 


